
Junior Cycle Book Scheme 

 

In line with the new Junior Cycle Book Scheme being introduced nationally with 

effect from September 2024 all 1st, 2nd and 3rd year students will be provided 

with text books, exam papers and a stationery pack. Students will receive these 

items in school at the start of the school year. No payment is required from 

parents for these items.  

Please see the Junior Cycle Book Scheme policy on the school website for further 

details.  


